Immunity for our Community: Understanding Vaccine Recommendations

To help communities receive vaccination information and better understand vaccination recommendations, the Adelaide Primary Health Network has established the Champion Nurse Immunisation Program (CNIP).

We can help navigate your family's immunisation needs. It is important for children and adults to be fully vaccinated according to the Australian immunisation recommendations. Children and adults, especially if born overseas, may require catch-up vaccinations.

Many parents of children less than 20 years of age are eligible to receive the Child Care Benefit, the Child Care Rebate and the Family Tax Benefit Part A end of year supplement when children are;

- age appropriately vaccinated,
- on a recognised catch-up schedule or have a valid medical exemption.

Many occupations and university courses require that certain vaccination requirements are met prior to commencement.

Contact a Champion Immunisation Nurse at Health and Immunisation Management Services on (08) 8152 0363

- to assess your child's vaccination history, and
- be advised on any vaccination needs, or
- to discuss any concerns, you may have about vaccines.

For further information: www.haims.com.au phone: 8152 0363





